CHILD SAFETY SEAT INSPECTIONS

HOSTED BY JANESVILLE FIRE AND POLICE DEPARTMENTS

Call (608)921-3786 to schedule or check our Facebook page to sign-up online!



program assists parents in protecting their children by providing certified child safety seat technicians from the Janesville Fire and Police Departments, to inspect, instruct and correct improperly installed child safety seats. If a seat is found to be unsafe during an inspection, parents may choose to conveniently obtain a new low-cost seat from the Fire Department. Each inspection takes approximately 30 minutes and is free of charge; however, donations are accepted. Donations are used to fund the program and continue

The Child Safety Seat Inspection

2024 SCHEDULE

JANUARY 11TH 2 PM - 6PM
FEBRUARY 8TH 8 AM - 12 PM
MARCH 14TH 2 PM - 6 PM
APRIL 11TH 8 AM - 12 PM
MAY 9TH 2 PM - 6 PM
JUNE 13TH 8 AM - 12 PM
JULY 11TH 2 PM - 6 PM
AUGUST 8TH 8 AM - 12 PM
SEPTEMBER 12TH 2 PM - 6 PM
OCTOBER 10TH 8 AM - 12 PM
NOVEMBER 14TH 2 PM - 6 PM
DECEMBER 12TH 8 AM - 12 PM

Fire Station #1 303 Milton Ave

Events are held at:

Janesville, WI 53545

608-921-3786 https://www.facebook.com/JanesvilleFire Department/

to provide free car seats to families in

need.